Liaison Committee report for October 2013

I have received no data changes or corrections for the current database, however
The summer is our traditionally slow period. As banquet committees start up again
I expect to start receiving changes soon. I also noticed several changes to the board
And it seems that Cody is on top of those. If anyone has any corrections they can
Send them to me and I will update everything.

Respectfully,

Jay Montgomery



